
SAC/SFA/PTO 

North Fork Elementary School 

January 06, 2022 

  

Introduction: 

Reading of the Minutes: C. Veal 

Mission and Vision Statement: Ms. Mocombe 

School Report: M. Campo 

We have a new Caltrate Director, Mr. Balchunas. 

An email was sent out about at-home COVID-19 testing kits being distributed by 

Broward County schools. We have them in the main office. You may come by and 

pick up at kit. 

Please follow the CDC guidelines if you are exposed to, develop symptoms, or test 

positive for the virus. Employees must complete the form with your name and 

employment status. When using Smart Find, select “Quarantine” as your absence 

status. 

Follow the school’s protocols for staff and students if tested or exposed to the 

virus. 

Jeff Bezos Foundation is working with the school to start the pre-school academy. 

They will start construction in building one. This is a Montessori based program. 

Mr. Campo told staff that he was grateful for staff coming to work every day. It is 

truly appreciated.  

School Grade: Mr. Campo 

We just completed the 2nd quarter iReady Diagnostic and are in the process of 

calculating the results.  Mr. Jackson asked a question about Science BAS testing. 

Mr. Campo stated he has not received notice about BAS testing as of this date. 

Reading Updates: Ms. Mocombe/Ms. McKinney 

Literacy Week ~ Jan 24th-28th 

iReady Testing / Minutes 

Data Chats forthcoming 

 



BTU: Ms. Coke Malcolm 

Thank you for a successful Toy Drive in December. 

Last Tuesday, BTU donated 100 bookbags to our school. An email went out to 

teachers to pick up bags for their students who were in need. She stated she was 

excited to see the students walking around campus with their bags and wanted to 

thank the teachers for their participation. 

Dec. 16th, BTU emailed the MOU on salary agreement. If you have not had a 

chance to read it, please do so. Voting will be on Jan. 11th and the BTU is 

requesting that members vote “yes.” The School Board votes on Jan. 25th. 

School Accountability Funds: Ms. Mocombe 

The balance remains $8,822.99. We have not spent any money as of yet. SAC will 

be notified as funds are spent.  

Next scheduled meeting is Feb. 1st, 2022. 

Adjournment: 3:37pm 


